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Alison Webb

My objection to  proposal ref 036c is on safety grounds.
I live on the  parallel to . A lot of traffic uses Teddesley road which is a little
wider than Acton Hill Road to access/return from M6 junction 13. The speed by many vehicles has caused
many serious accidents including the necessity for air ambulance recovery. This housing proposal would
increase the amount of traffic using the Teddesley Road and increasing the risk of serious accidents.
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